
Admissions policy 2023–2024 

Lewisham’s admissions arrangements for the academic year 2023/24 was determined at a meeting of 

Mayor and Cabinet on Wednesday 9 February 2021.  The policy includes: 

• The admissions policy for all mainstream community nursery schools and classes, primary and 

secondary schools and 6th form, 

• The coordinated schemes for transfer to primary and secondary school, 

• The locally coordinated in year admissions arrangements to participating mainstream schools 

and academies 

• The planned admissions limits for all community mainstream schools. 

A full copy of the determined arrangements can be found here. 

https://www.lewisham.gov.uk/myservices/education/schools/school-admission/Pages/default.aspx 

 Faith, foundation and free schools and academies in the area will publish their arrangements on their 

own websites. 

Any objection to Lewisham’s determined admissions arrangements for the academic year 2023/24 

should be lodged with: 

The Office of the Schools Adjudicator 

www.gov.uk/government/organisations/office-of-the-schools-adjudicator 

No later than Tuesday 15 May 2021 
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